
 

 
 

UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES LAHORE  

 

Important Notice  

Extension of Date for Submission of Preferences for MBBS/BDS 
Admissions in Private Sector Medical/Dental Institutions of 

Punjab, Session 2019-2020. 

 

 

In order to facilitate the candidates, the University has decided to extend the date for 

online submission of preferences till Saturday 16th of November 2019 04:00 P.M.  

 
 

 
 

Chairman Provincial Admission Committee Punjab/ 
Vice Chancellor 
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